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HP Fairfield awarded street sweeper contract

Worcester, Massachusetts — HP Fairfield, one of New England’s largest municipal equipment and truck
upfitting companies, has been awarded a competitive bid contract by the Metropolitan Area Planning
Council (MAPC) to provide street sweepers and related equipment to the members of the Greater
Boston Police Council (GBPC). This is a street sweepers and equipment purchasing contract that includes
products from Schwarze Industries.

Phil Nangle, President of HP Fairfield states, “This award is the result of a tremendous amount of effort
by our team which enables us to grow our business through the GBPC and MAPC’s members. Our
equipment specialists are already underway to encourage municipalities to take advantage of this
contract to secure a street sweeper without having to go through the bid process.”

This one-year contract includes the right to exercise two 1-year extensions at the sole discretion of
MAPC. For more information on MAPC, street sweeper pricing and the contract, go to
www.hpfairfield.com/mapc or contact Clark Stearns of HP Fairfield at (860) 338-5113.

Who is HP Fairfield?

For over 65 years, New England state and local governments, as well as large contractors have come to
depend upon HP Fairfield and WH Rose for high quality municipal equipment, truck upfitting, parts and
expert service.

No other municipal equipment provider in New England has more physical locations for quality service
and parts than HP Fairfield. We have locations in Worcester, Massachusetts; Pembroke, New
Hampshire; Morrisville, Vermont; Columbia, Connecticut; and Skowhegan, Maine that offer our
customers convenience, the highest levels of service and competitive pricing.
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